
To,

Copyright Registrar/Deputy Director/Copyright Help Desk

IPO, Islamabad Pakistan

APPLICATION FOR EXPEDITE COPYRIGHT REGISTRATION

We are applying for Copyright registrations of multiple applications to cover our
trademark names and other products/content that fall under Copyright Literary, Artistic,
Record and Cinematography work. We have already applied for the trademark
registration dated 18-Sep-2023 to the Intellectual Property Organization Pakistan for the
word & design mark for our brand mark name as SILSILA-E-MUHAMMADIA AMEENIA
IDREESIA to protect our brand mark and we also want to get copyright registration for
our brand mark name to protect Intellectual Property Rights under the copyright & other
IP laws.

We are filing 21 initial copyright applications to cover all copyright classes including
literary, artistic, record and cinematography works. Our organization’s database remains
contain approx. 20-30 literary/artistic works, 490 record works and 200-300
cinematography works.

Currently, we’re facing massive level copyright infringement of our brand mark name
and other products content on the web so we want to get copyrights for our brand mark
name and complete the organization database as soon as possible to take legal action
and litigation against the individuals or bodies that are making copyright infringement of
our brand mark name and other products under the copyright laws.

Furthermore, we want to register our brand mark name globally through the WIPO –
Copyright Connect System filing as an international application for copyright
registration based on our country office of origin. For this purpose, we need a national
copyright registration number issued by the Copyright Registry of IPO Pakistan to
process our brand mark and other products copyright registration globally through
WIPO.

Kindly consider our copyright applications on a priority basis for the reason of copyright
infringement, copyright registration and international copyright registration of our brand
mark name and other content. It is requested to the copyright registrar for a faster
review and complete the examination process out of its regular order, allowing us to get
copyright registration for our brand mark name and other products under all the
copyright classes.

Thank You. Dated 07-May-2024
Kind Regards

Agha Zafar Abbas Saleem
CEO (SILSILA-E-MUHAMMADIA AMEENIA IDREESIA)


